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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nicolette

Last_Name :
Molina-Madril

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hello,

My name is Nicolette Molina-Madril. I live in Chula Vista, mostly my community is from Barrio Logan to the
boarder.

I'd like to have a district that is represents of my community, that has the same challenges as I do.  People and
families who face many of the same challenges - quality education, pollution from the port and border, COVID,
childcare, affordable housing.  In order to do this I would like to see District 1 that includes all of San Diego’s
border communities from San Ysidro all across the international border.

I don't see the reason why Point Loma and Coronado should be included in this district. It was clear that Coronado
residents do not want a diverse/harmonious relationship with minorities. A great example is what happened to the
Latino kids who came to represent their school in a basketball game. They threw tortillas, called names, if they don't
want us in Coronado why should we be in the same district.
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